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Dear Colleague,  
 
Thank you for your interest in the vacancy of Assistant Headteacher at our school. We are all very proud of our 
School and Nursery and the achievements of our pupils and pleased that you are considering joining us.  
 
The Blessed Sacrament Catholic Primary School is a large, family-orientated learning community located in the 
heart of Ribbleton on the outskirts of the vibrant city of Preston in an area of higher than average deprivation. 
We have strong links with our Cluster of Primary Schools and High School and also with the Local Community and 
seek to live out the values of Jesus Christ. We promote these values in our words and deeds, and Catholic doctrine 
and practice therefore permeate every aspect of the school’s activity. Our curriculum is designed to enable every 
pupil to discern their vocation and to be well-equipped to follow it as active citizens in service to the world. We 
also provide a wide range of extra-curricular activities and strong pastoral support. We incorporate democratic 
principles, value the rule of law, support individual liberty and foster a community in which different faiths and 
beliefs are respected. 
 
At The Blessed Sacrament Catholic Primary School, in keeping with our Mission Statement which states: “we are 
tolerant and respectful of the unique value of each person. Our individual needs and talents are recognised and 
nurtured in a warm, inclusive environment”, we are committed to ensuring equality of education and opportunity 
for all pupils. We aim to develop a culture of inclusion and diversity in which all those connected to the school 
feel proud of their identity and able to participate fully in school life. 
 
The Blessed Sacrament Catholic Primary School is a loving school family. The essential triangle of home, school 
and parish aim to work tirelessly together to provide the best for our children.  With the larger than average size 
of our school, comes the challenge and responsibility of creating a community with Christ at its centre.  

We have established a school community that is committed, motivated and determined. We have one goal in 
common: to make The Blessed Sacrament an excellent school and a fabulous place to be. We look forward to 
working with you, and the parish, as we seek to foster and develop the intellectual, spiritual and social growth of 
our young people. 

The Governors are looking to attract a candidate with vigour, ambition, imagination, vision and humour to build 
on the strengths of the school and propel the school forwards to further successes. 
 
Our new Assistant Head will be someone who enjoys teaching and the achievements of our children at all levels 
of ability, as well as relishing the management challenges that Assistant Headship presents. You are most 
welcome to visit us and have an informal visit to the school. We are confident that the school, all the staff and 
the children will speak for themselves. Please note, when applying, please ensure you use the correct CES 
application form, completing all parts. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
 
K J Hannah 
Headteacher 

http://www.blessedsacrament.lancs.sch.uk/

